
 

Dear Members of EFIM General Assembly,  

  

EFIM is pleased to announce that the 2024 General Assembly will be held on Wednesday, 6 March, at 
the Istanbul Congress Centre from 09:00 – 14:00. 

The meeting will take place during the 22nd  European Congress of Internal Medicine, ECIM 2024. 

As every year we are pleased to offer complimentary registrations to the Presidents of the EFIM 
national societies.    
 
During the General Assembly in Istanbul we will organise the re-election for the position of the 
Secretary General and Treasurer for the following term 2024 - 2026.  As per the Article 16 of EFIM 
Statutes, the Secretary General and the Treasurer may be elected to the same positions for 
maximum two terms. 

-  Current mandate:  2022 - 2024 

EFIM Secretary General  – Vasco Barreto – Portuguese Society of Internal Medicine (SPMI) 

-  Current mandate: 2022 -2024 

EFIM Treasurer – Filomena Pietrantonio – FADOI Italy  

If your society is interested to propose alternative candidate for the positions mentioned above, 

please send an email to EFIM Secretariat, aneta.trajkovska@efim.org . 

Nominations (duly proposed and seconded) for these positions should be sent in writing to the EFIM 

Secretariat not less than 4 weeks (28 days) before the date when the General Assembly will meet.  

Voting will occur following the rules set out under article 12 of EFIM’s Statutes.  

We thank you in advance and we are looking forward to meeting with you in Istanbul. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

  

Prof. Ricardo Gomez Huelgas 

EFIM President 
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